
School of the Future 

4021 Parkside Avenue 

Philadelphia, PA 19104 

Free parking on campus 

    
 

 

Join the Wrap Up Team 
PCCY is hosting a gaming event on Saturday, October 6, 2018 for children from across the 

Greater Philadelphia region.  Once our event is over we need help making sure we leave the 

School of the Future in tip top shape.  Wrap-Up Team Members will safely help remove all 

gaming items from the classrooms including donated laptops and power strips.  In addition, 

volunteers will collect our signs and any remaining supplies from the many gaming and 

activity areas in the building.   

 

Ideal Wrap-Up Team members are good collaborative people who like to make sure spaces 

are clutter free and clean.  Some light lifting may be required. 
 

Shift:         Event Location  

• Saturday, October 6th – 4:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

 

 

Who is sponsoring this event: Public Citizens for Children and Youth, the 

region’s most respected child advocacy organization engaging citizens to support 
public policies that help children thrive.  

 

Find out More and Register:   www.pccy.org/stemcraft 

 

 

Volunteer! 

Sept 16/17 

Volunteer! 

October 6th  

http://www.pccy.org/stemcraft

